
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
MEDIA RELEASE 

 

INCIDENT TYPE:  DATE/TIME REPORTED:  

Motor Vehicle Accident  5/26/2017 0715 

INCIDENT NUMBER:  LOCATION:  

17BU12832 Pine and King Street 

INVESTIGATOR:  INVESTIGATOR CONTACT:  

  

AUTHOR:  APPROVED BY: 

LT. Brad Trombley   

VICTIM:  AGE: VICTIM ADDRESS: 

   

SUSPECT:  AGE: SUSPECT ADDRESS: 

   

SUSPECT:   

 

 
MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT: 
 
On May 26th, 2017 at 0700 am, Burlington Police Department responded to the area of Pine 
Street and King Street for a reported motor vehicle crash involving a CCTA Bus and a passenger 
car, which resulted in the vehicle being lodged in a building.  Two people transported to FAHC 
for reported minor injuries.  The building sustained minor damage.  The accident is still under 
investigation by the Burlington Police Department with the assistance of the Department of 
Motor Vehicle.   


